H20hio Program Expands to 10 More Counties in the
Western Lake Erie Basin

Farmers in 10 additional counties in Northwest Ohio are now eligible for H2Ohio funding to help implement conservation
practices. The 10 new counties include Crawford, Erie, Huron, Marion, Ottawa, Richland, Sandusky, Seneca, Shelby,
and Wyandot.

Enroliment in the program is happening now! Sign ups are extended until September 15 for Cover Crops and Small Grains.
Sign ups are extended to October 15 for VNMPs. Interested farmers should contact their local Soil and Water
Conservation District.

H20hio is Governor Mike DeWine's initiative to ensure safe and clean water for all Ohioans. It is a comprehensive, data driven
approach to improving water quality over the long term by reducing phosphorous runoff, creating wetlands, addressing failing
septic systems, and preventing lead contamination.

Contact your local SWCD for more
information:

Crawford SWCD 419-562-8280 ext.3
Erie SWCD 419-626-5211

Huron SWCD 419-668-4113 ext.3

Marion SWCD 740-387-1314 ext.3
Ottawa SWCD 419-898-1595

Richland SWCD 419-747-8686

Sandusky SWCD 419-334-6324

Seneca SWCD 419-447-7073

Shelby SWCD 937-492-6520 ext.3

Wyandot SWCD 419-294-2311
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